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NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION OIVISION 
2040 South Pachaco Street 
Santa Fa, Naw Maxlee 17508 
(SOC) 127-71*1 

April 13,1999 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. P 288 239 IPS 

John H. Hendrix Corp. 
P.O. Box 910 
Eunice, NM 88231 

Re: Pit Closures Eunice NM Area 

Dear Mr. Hendrix: 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is in receipt of John H Hendrix Corp's. (JHHC) 
pit closure reports for the four pits in the Eunice, NM as referenced above and submitted by Mr. Eddie 
Seay on December 4,1998. The NMOCD hereby approves of this closure plan and requires no 
further action at this time. 

Please be advised mat NMOCD approval of mis closure plan does not relieve JHHC of liability should 
their operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment In addition, NMOCD approval does 
not relieve JHHC of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or 
regulations. 

If you require any further information or assistance please do not hesitate to write or call me at (505-
827-7155). 

Sincerely Yours, 

Wayne Price-Pet Engr. Spec. 
Environmental Bureau 

cc: 



NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION OIVISION 
2040 South P i e h o c o Street 
S a n U F a , Naw Maxico C7600 
(SOS) •27-7111 

April 13, 1999 

CER1 MAIL 
RETURN RECEIPT NO. P 288 259 IPS 

John H. Hendrix Corp. 
P.O. Box 910 
Eunice, NM 88231 

Re: Pit Closures Eunice NM Area 

Dear Mr. Hendrix: 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is in receipt of John H. Hendrix Corp's. (JHHC) 
pit closure reports for the four pits in the Eunice, NM as referenced above and submitted by Mr. Eddie 
Seay on December 4,1998. The NMOCD hereby approves of this closure plan and requires no 
further action at this time. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this closure plan does not relieve JHHC of liability should 
their operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment In addition, NMOCD approval does 
not relieve JHHC of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or 
regulations. 

If you require any further information or assistance please do not hesitate to write or call me at (505-
827-7155). 

Sincerely Yours, 

Wayne Price-Pet Engr. Spec. 
Environmental Bureau 

cc: OCD Hobbs Office 


